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American Chamber Of 

Commerce in Armenia 

AmCham is an independent 

business association operating 

in Armenia since 2000. AmCham 

represents the interests of more 

than 100 member companies 

from almost all sectors of the 

economy. AmCham’s goal is to 

enhance US-Armenia business 

relations and improve business 

and investment climate in the 

country. AmCham is a member 

of US Chamber of Commerce 

and European Council of 

American Chambers of 

Commerce. AmCham is pleased 

to have also British, French and 

other European companies as 

members. 

CONTACT US 

1 Amiryan St., Armenia Marriott 

Hotel, 3rd floor, room 315, 317, 

Yerevan 0010, RA 

Email: info@amcham.am/ 

amcham@arminco.com 

Tel: (+374 10) 599 187 

        (+374 10) 587 651  
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The U.S. Ambassador to Armenia, Richard M. Mills, Jr., meets with AmCham leadership 

On 13 January 2017, AmCham leadership was honored to meet with the U.S. Ambassador to 

Armenia, Richard M. Mills, Jr., and Raphael Sambou, Economic and Commercial Officer of the 

U.S. Embassy in Armenia to discuss AmCham’s strategic priorities and overarching goals for 

2017. The participants discussed issues relevant to the “U.S. – Armenia Joint Economic Task 

Force” and our bilateral “Trade and Investment Framework Agreement,” both of which are 

geared towards deepening economic ties between the two countries. U.S. Ambassador 

Richard Mills expressed his willingness to meet with AmCham leadership and members on a 

regular basis and his readiness to further work with AmCham to enhance and strengthen the 

U.S.-Armenia trade and economic partnership. 

AmCham Board meets with the RA Prime Minister 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AmCham participates at the opening ceremony of the Center of Strategic Initiatives 

 January 2017 

On 12 January 2017, AmCham participated in the opening 

ceremony of the Center for Strategic Initiatives led by the 

RA Prime Minister, Mr. Karen Karapetyan. According to 

the Prime Minister, the creation of the Center was one of 

the key RA Government priorities and was formed with 

the principle of public-private sectors partnership. 

AmCham has started to work with the Center to build 

productive working relations and continue its discussions 

for a better business environment in Armenia. 

 

 

On 26 December 2016, AmCham Board met with the RA 

Prime Minister, Mr. Karen Karapetyan, and his advisor, 

Mr. Eduard Nersisyan. Having presented AmCham and its 

operations, the participants discussed hot topics for 

business environment in Armenia, reforms that would 

lead to trade and investment promotion in the country, 

and venues for AmCham and Armenian Government further cooperation. 
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    Welcoming New Members! 
 

 

 


